
Dear Parents/Carers, 

After such a challenging year we would like to provide the children 
at Hook Infant School with as many magical Christmas  
opportunities as we can.  
We know they have missed out on a lot of experiences so as a staff we 
have thought about how we can remain in our bubbles safely but still 
have these enjoyable and special experiences! 

The activities we will be able to provide for the children 

include: 

• A special class disco in which the children can wear non
-uniform for the day (snack provided), £1 

• A ‘PJ’ day with snacks and a Christmas movie  
(food provided), £1 

• A photo experience — Christmas selfies that will be  
printed and laminated to take home, £1 

• A firepit experience — Hot chocolate by the firepit with 
marshmallows (food and drinks provided), £1 

• A selection of Christmas crafts, £1 

• A Christmas cooking experience (ingredients will be pro-
vided), 

• And finally a ‘Christmas Production’ from each Year 
Group! 

 

 

Hook Infant’s Christmas Extravaganza! 

We would gratefully appreciate a £5 donation per child (via parent-mail) in order for all 
these experiences and opportunities to be able to take place within school.  

Thank you for your continuing support in these uncertain times.  


